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Next Thursday, 24 October, 

between 10:00 and 12:00 hours, 

the Government of the Canary 

Islands will launch a drill in 

Tenerife to warn the entire 

population, both residents and 

tourists, by means of an alert via 

mobile devices operating with 4G 

and 5G.

This is the ES-Alert system, 

which is being implemented 

throughout Spain and has already 

been tested on other islands of 

the archipelago.
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